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Comments: Dear USFS: please do not change your policy to allow continued use of these cabins. Allow the
permitted use to expire when originally planned. To honor the wilderness character of the land, humans can still
use the land for traditional uses such was hunting, fishing, and camping. The government was plenty lenient and
accommodating to allow the cabin use to exist for as long as it did.

Thank you for considering my comments,

Robert Daum



